
 
July 10, 2023 
 
 
Valued Dealers and Distributors, 
 

Effective July 11th, 2023, all shipments previously shipped from our 
Cleveland, Ohio location will be shipped from one of our warehouses in California, 
Florida, Texas or Nebraska.  
 
 

1.) Parts orders should be placed as before. There will be no changes to our 
phone numbers or website. 
 

2.) Fuel Injector Cores should continue to be sent to the 4901 Lakeside 
address in Cleveland. 

 
3.) Engine parts, warranty, and/or returns after September 1st are to be sent 

to our new location: 
 
 

Interstate-McBee 
7440 Oak Leaf Road 
Oakwood, OH  44146 

 
 
By the end of August we hope to be fully operational at our new Oakwood 
headquarters.  
 
We will continue to operate smoothly through this transition and look forward to 
providing you with optimal service. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Mrs. Ann Buescher 
President, McBee Supply 
 
 


